
A TRIBUTE TO  
MARC B. TERRILL
After 20 years as President of The Associated: 
Jewish Federation of Baltimore, Marc B. Terrill 
is departing his role for his next chapter. Marc’s 
legacy with The Associated, which spans over  
30 years in total, was a time of significant  
growth as he created an indelible “mark” at  
The Associated and our Jewish community.  
His many accomplishments will be recognized  
at a community event in June.  

The Associated is proud to recognize Marc’s 
visionary leadership and the profound impact 
he has had on our community with a meaningful 
tribute to ensure that his legacy will be felt for 
generations to come. For all those who have been 
touched by Marc’s leadership, there are multiple 
ways to participate in honoring him. 

Dedicating the New Terrill Auditorium 
With your support, The Associated will establish the Marc B. 
Terrill Auditorium at 5700 Park Heights Avenue, the future home 
of The Associated’s headquarters on The Associated’s Goldsmith 
Campus. This new Terrill Auditorium will be a centerpiece 
of the renovated building and will serve as a central meeting 
and event space for countless Associated and community 
gatherings. 

Honor Marc By Making A Gift
Donors have two meaningful ways to honor Marc’s 
contributions. Those who contribute $50,000 or more will have 
the distinction of having their names prominently featured on  
a plaque displayed in the auditorium, alongside the opportunity 
to send Marc a personalized message. Donors could also choose 
to make a one-time gift, ensuring the success of Marc’s final 
Annual Campaign. Donors can also opt to do both, maximizing 
their impact and showing appreciation for Marc’s dedication 
and support.

Join us at the  
Community Celebration 
The Associated community will come 
together to toast Marc at a Community 
Celebration on June 18, 2024 at the M&T Bank 
Exchange at the France-Merrick Performing 
Arts Center (The Hippodrome Theatre).

More information to come — stay tuned. 

For more information and questions contact:   
Allison Baumwald, Senior Vice President of 
Development, at abaumwald@associated.org. 
Or call 410-369-9252.


